
 
 
19 June 2023 
 
 
MEMO No 9/23 
 
 
RE:  2023 GDBA Pennant Competition – Unregistered Players  – Effective 19/6/23 
______________________________________________________________________ 
 
The Match Committee is requesting Club Selectors & Pennant officials ensure the selection of 
all players in Pennant competition are registered members of the Club & approved by Bowls 
Queensland before the commencement of Pennant competition. 
 
It is the responsibility of Clubs to select players eligible to compete as per the Gateway Pennant 
Conditions of Play. The penalty for playing an ineligible player, outlined in the Conditions of 
Play, will be applied.  
 
Should you have any queries please give me a call. 
 
 
Regards, 
 
 
 
         
Bill Harrison 
Chairman of Match 
(Mob: 0428 506 493) 

President:  Jack Oliver 
Secretary:  Mike Hartley 
 
P.O. BOX 5187 
Alexandra Hills QLD 4161 
 

Phone: 0499 193 633 
Email: gatewaybowls1@bigpond.com 
 
IA No. 11548 
ABN No 13 846 673 994 

Gateway District Bowls Association Inc.  


